DRAFT REGIONAL LAND TRANSPORT STRATEGY - REVIEW PROCESS

A report from the Regional Land Transport Portfolio Manager provided an update on progress with the
Draft Regional Land Transport Strategy, which was currently out for public consultation.

Concern was expressed that with the local government elections taking place in October, there would
be no opportunity for the City Council to consider any proposed submissions by 19 October 2001.

Recommendation: 1. That the update on the Draft Regional Land Transport Strategy be
received.
2. That staff prepare an interim submission on the Draft Regional Land

Transport Strategy, to be followed by a seminar on the Strategy and
when the new City Council is constituted it consider ratifying the
interim submission in December 2001.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision.


